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Happy New Year!

I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and that the spirit of the New
Year is with all of us!

2020 marks the start of a new decade. A decade full of challenges: new
technologies, migration and climate change — to name a few... In this era, it is
crucial that the voice of business is being heard. Entrepreneurs have the
solutions to issues that face our society. Employers’ organisations can help
reflect and coordinate business views to build the work and business
environment of tomorrow.

DECP is off to an exciting new year to support employers’ organisations in
advancing economies to play their important role in shaping the future.

We look ahead to a year full of action, starting with a working visit of the
presidents and executive directors of East-African employers’ organisations to
the Netherlands early January to exchange views on bringing employers’
organisations and social dialogue to a next level.

| look forward to 2020 and to the events and activities that will be featured.
Let's make it a great year together!!
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